
2022 Scholarships

2022 Youth Leadership Tour

Deck the House Holiday Decorating Contest

Our annual Youth Leadership Tour offers high school juniors who are the dependents of 
NEC members an all expense paid trip to Washington D.C. each summer! 

If the 2022 Youth Leadership Tour is cancelled, we will award two $4,000 scholarships! 

The 2022 Youth Leadership Tour applications are now open on our website! 

Know any high school seniors? Our 2022 scholarship applications are now open!  

We’re proud to offer university, two-year college, and lineman’s scholarships to graduating 
seniors who are the dependents of NEC members!  

Visit our website to apply! NuecesElectric.org

We’re Giving Back $451,834 in Capital Credits! 
Check your November or December electric bills, you might see a holiday surprise! This 
year, we’re giving back $451,834 million in capital credits.

It is a privilege for NEC to return capital credits just in time for the holiday season! 

This December we’re giving away $1,000 in electric bill credits! Ten decked out houses will 
each receive a $100 electric bill credit! Visit our website to fill out an entry form, and send 
us a picture of your decked out house! *Outside of Home Only*

Deadline to enter is Monday, December 13! Winners will be announced December 20!

Full contest details available on our website!

Offices Closed December 23, 24, & 31
Happy Holidays! 

Make an Operation Round Up Donation 
We’re asking for a one-time, voluntary donation to help change lives this holiday season.
 
All donations will help support local nonprofits like HALO-Flight, CASA of the Coastal 
Bend, the Purple Door, and more!

Just fill out the online form at NuecesElectric.org to make a donation. The amount will be 
charged to an upcoming electric bill!



Interested in Broadband? Let us know!

That’s right, we’re looking into the possibility of offering our 13,000 members broadband services!

We’ve put together a broadband survey which will be available until December 31! The survey will take about 5-7 
minutes and will let us know if this is something our members want. After all, as member-owners, you have a direct 
say in how we run the co-op! 

Broadband services are a significant investment, both time-wise and financially. We’re looking closely at all options 
and will make a decision early next year.

Please take our survey and let us know if you’re interested. Follow us on Facebook @NuecesElectric and stay tuned 
for updates! 

At the beginning of the survey, you’ll take an internet speed test. For accurate results, please take the speed test from 
your home or business. To complete this brief survey, scan the QR code below or visit the NEC website.

NuecesElectric.org


